UNDERTAKING REGARDING NOC FROM FISHERIES
DEPARTMENT

It is certified that we have applied for NOC from
Fisheries Department for diversion of 1.49 hac of forestland for the
construction of Kasol (SMW) SHEP and process of the same is under
progress. Therefore, this process will take some time, hence as and
when NOC from Fisheries Department will be received same will be

submitted at the earliest.

Place: Kasol
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